Posted 21/05/07
21st  May 2007.

Department of Health and Children,
Hawkins House,

Hawkins Street,

Dublin 2.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14th May 2007 passed the following motion:

“That the elected members  of this Council oppose  the Government plan to allow public land on hospital sites, such as Tallaght Hospital, for the building of private hospitals.”

I would be obliged for your comments/observations at your earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,

__________________
Ursula Donnellan,

A/Administrative Officer.
